ISA + 21

INTERNATIONAL SOCIAL AFFILIATION OF WOMEN AIRLINE PILOTS

Dear Pilot,

April 1, 1982

Hello to everyone—and welcome to new pilot members from Evergreen International, Aer Lingus, Ozark, Air New Zealand, Ansett Airlines of Australia, and Biman-Bangladesh Airlines. A final addressbook insert will be mailed to all members in May, prior to the meeting.

For those who are coming to Jamaica—an error was made in the last letter. It said "Reservations and deposits should be made prior to May 12, 1982." It should have read April 12. However, Maria says that chances of getting a reservation after that date are still good, in case you have a time problem with May bids.

Ballots, ballot envelopes, and return envelopes for the election of the 1982--1984 slate of ISA+21 officers are enclosed. If you do not wish to vote by mail and are planning on attending the Jamaica meeting, you may turn in your ballots there.

The outgoing officers would like to express our appreciation for your support of this group; for your ideas, contributions, correspondence, and friendship over the past two years. We have enjoyed our projects and terms in office tremendously, and wish the best of luck and smoothest flying to the new people who will be taking over in May. It has been, and will continue to be, a pleasure to be a part of ISA+21.

Hope to see you in Jamaica!

Enc.--Ballots, ballot envelopes, and return envelopes

Happy flying--

Jean, Norah, Judy, and Sharon